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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MAY 17, 1982 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Charles Taylor 

Shirley Heintz 
James Singer 
Russell Sweetman 
Jeffrey Siler 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Joseph Minner 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the one Bid received for the purchase of a 
unitized asphalt repair machine. He recommended that the Bid as submitted, 
less certain options, total cost being $27,100.00, be accepted. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the two Bids received for the purchase of four 
police vehicles. Discussion followed concerning the size of vehicles and 
the potential purchase of vehicles not of a police package. Mr. Sweetman 
brought attention to an article in the morning paper advertising police 
cruisers for sale. Mr. Kenning will further research this matter. Council 
concurred to delete this item from the Council Meeting agenda pending 
more infonnation. 

Mr . Kenning reviewed two Applications made to the Ohio Department of 
Liquor Control, one for a new D-5 Permit for Dennis J. Hoertt, 10 West 
Franklin Street, and one for the transfer of a D-2, D-3, D-3A Pennit to 
RB Kan Inc., OBA JTS Lounge, 68 West Franklin Street 

Mayor Stone reminded Council that reservations for the Waterloo, Ontario 
Canada trip must be made by May 25, 1982. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


